
t6 June 1975 
Dear Harold: 

Just a note to go off with the inclosed (all of which should be new versions to you, I hope). 
Thanks very much for the 1/22/64 transcript, which came today. 

In the same mailing (June 12) I note references to Eason.. 
In case you aren't aware of it, he left on vacation this week, for 
two or three weeks, I believe. Driving his family back to whichever 
of the Carolinas he comes from. 3o if he seems just to blank out on 
you, that would be why. 

Best, 


